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Alfred, NY -- The combined forces of the Alfred University Chamber Orchestra and the University Chorus will
perform the Christmas portion of Handel's "Messiah" twice this weekend. The first performance is at 8 p.m. Friday
(Dec. 10) at St. Jude's Catholic Church on the Alfred State College campus. The second is at 8 p.m. Saturday at the
Alfred Seventh Day Baptist Church. Both shows are free and open to the public. The performances will feature student
soloists, some with the Chamber Orchestra, directed by Dr. Lisa Lantz, assistant professor strings, and some with the
University Chorus, directed by Dr. Luanne Clarke, associate professor of voice and chorus. Saturday's concert will also
feature faculty soloists.


